
 
 
 
 

Athletic Announcements: 

Sierra Pacific High School Bulletin 
Tuesday May 31, 2011 

 All PE lockers will be cleaned out and turned in this week. If you dropped from PE during the year and have not 
turned in your lock to the PE Department make sure you clean out and turn in your lock so that you will not be 
placed on the debt list. 

 
 Baseball awards are today after school in room 403. Also, turn in uniforms on that day if you have not already 

done so. 
 

 Cross Country sign up sheets for next year are in the office and the library. 
 

 Track runners must turn in uniforms to Coach Sowers. 
 

 Athletes may get their clearance for next year’s sports by attending Physical Night next week on Monday June 6th. 
Girl’s 5:30 to 6:30 and boy’s 6:30 to 7:30. The cost is $20.00 (check payable to Dr. Leon). You may also purchase 
an ASB card for $35.00. The forms for the athletic clearance will be available in the Principal’s office. 

 
GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 
 Today is the last day the student store will be selling food. Stop by to get your last blue slushy for the 

year. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
Teachers – The ABI grade file is open until Friday June 3 at 5:00 pm. 

 
If you have been assigned lunch detention report to room 403 today at the beginning of lunch. 

 
Finals Schedule: 
TUE May 31, 2011 
Per 1 7:45-8:23 
Per 2 8:28-9:06 
Snack 9:06-9:20 
Per 3 9:25-10:03 
Per 4 10:08-10:46 
Per 5 10:51-11:29 
Lunch 11:29-12:12 
Per 6 12:17-12:55 
Per 7 1:00-3:02 (FINAL) 

 

WED June 1, 2011 
Per 1 7:45-9:46 
Snack 9:46-10:10 
Per 4 10:15-12:15 
 

 

THU June 2, 2011 
Per 2 7:45-9:46 
Snack 9:46-10:10 
Per 5 10:15-12:15 

 

 

FRI June 3, 2011 
Per 3 7:45-9:46 
Snack 9:46-10:10 
Per 6 10:15-12:15 

 

 

 

Every day is a GREAT DAY to be a Golden Bear.                                
 


